HB1171 - Labor and Employment - Maryland Employee Protection Plan for Vaccine Refusal

## SUPPORT

Dear Chair Davis, Vice-Chair Dumais, and all members of the Economic Matters committee.

I am writing to you to request a favorable report for HB1171. Employers should not be able to mandate the covid vaccine when the long-term safety trials have not yet been completed. This bill is much needed to protect employees in our state, and I thank you all for addressing this need.

Sincerely,

Brian Lancaster Germantown MD